
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Dear Parents & Carers,  

Lots of excitement around the school today in the 

run up to the school disco this evening. Thank you 

to the DPSA, volunteers and staff who make these 

events happen for our school community. 

In celebration assembly this morning, I was struck 

by the pride our children show when their 

classmates and friends receive a certificate. Our 

children definitely ensure others ‘be happy and 

belong’ on a daily basis. 

 
Miss Johnston was pleased to receive an update 

from Danbury Library, so far 30 pupils from 

Danbury Park have signed up, with some children 

having their art work displayed in the library. The 

challenge runs until the end of February half term, 

so still plenty of time to sign up! 

Happy weekend, Sam Jones 

 

 

 

 

Wishing you a lovely weekend, 

Sam Jones 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

https://www.danburypark.essex.sch.uk 

  

 

 Friday 31st January 2025 
  

 

Children's Mental Health Week: 

This year, we will be participating in 

Children's Mental Health Week which 

takes place 3rd-9th February. Across the 

week, children will engage in activities 

that are designed to embrace this year's 

theme of 'Know Yourself, Grow Yourself'. 

We will end the week with a non-uniform 

day on Friday 7th February where we 

would like to encourage the children (and 

staff!) to wear something that expresses 

who they are. It could be as simple as 

wearing their favourite colour, the kit of 

a team they support or something with a 

favourite animal on. There will be no 

donations collected in school but if you 

wish to support the Place 2 Be charity 

then please visit:  

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk 

Thank you 

             

 

 

House Point Winners:        

   
A second victory for Hawk Owls this term.  

Snowy Owls you were so close, 2nd by only 

two points!   

 

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek./


 
Dates for your diary: 
04/02 - Year 4 Superstars Event 

05/02 - Young Voices Concert at the O2 

11/02 - Parent Consultations 

12/02 - Classes J and H Owl Visit 

13/02 - Parent Consultations 

14/02 - INSET Day 

17/02-21/02 Half Term 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

Class Jay have recently turned their 

class café into a home corner, so are 

on the look out for some items to add 

to it. 

If you have any they would be very 

grateful. 

Many thanks 

YEAR SIX BAKE SALE! 

AFTER SCHOOL, THURSDAY 6TH FEBRUARY 

 

PLEASE BRING CASH 

(NO NUTS) 

GLUTEN-FREE & DAIRY FREE OPTIONS 

AVAILABLE 

 

Wet weather means muddy clothes.  

We would grateful for any donations 

of school jogging bottoms or trousers.  

 Many thanks. 



 


